
                                                                                                              Joinville, March 8, 2011 
            Dear supporters and prayer partners, 

 

I think you will agree that it is an absolute joy to serve our wonderful Lord and Savior Jesus 

Christ, especially in the days in which we live. One thing is for sure, we know the devil hates us, 

but we also know the Lord loves us and is always with us! 

 

Great News: Since our last letter, we are so very happy to report to you that four children have 

trusted Christ as their Savior in Sunday school, and one 

lady, named Jane was saved during a visit to her by my 

wife Soraia. Also, Ricardo’s mother-in-law, named 

Astride trusted Christ as her Savior after a Sunday night 

service. (She is pictured here standing between Ricardo 

and me).  

 

Mrs. Astride is an amazing example of the transforming 

power of the gospel of Jesus Christ. Please pray for hers 

and the other new converts’ spiritual growth. 

 

 

Our New Location: The picture below shows the new location of our church where we have 

been meeting since November 2010. This is a great 

corner lot with two buildings. One building has three 

rooms, a bathroom and a kitchen and is being used for 

Sunday school and youth meetings. The other is a garage 

that we transformed into the sanctuary where we have all 

of the services. This place is well located and suites our 

needs. If the Lord will allow, we would like to purchase 

this property for the church in the near future. If the Lord 

leads you to help us with this need, please visit our 

website and click on the “Victory land fund” tab for more 

information and how to contribute. 

 

New E-mail Newsletter: We have created an e-mail mailing list were we plan to send out 

electronic news reports to those who sign up. If you would like to receive these newsletters by e-

mail please go to our website, www.thejoinvilleproject.com , click on the “contact us” tab and fill 

out the “join our mailing list” form there. Then you will need to confirm your subscription in an 

e-mail sent to you. We hope you will sign up and that it will be a blessing to you as we share 

what God is doing here in Joinville. 

 

Family Conference: Please pray for our Family Conference that will be held March 18-20.  

           

               Thank you for all that you do so that we may continue to preach the precious gospel to   

               the precious people of Joinville, Brazil. 

 

Occupying till He comes, 

 

James and Soraia Allen 

            
 

 
 

 

http://www.thejoinvilleproject.com/

